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DRIVEWAY CULVERT OWNERSHIP AND 
MAINTENANCE

Culverts at the intersections of driveways that connect to Waterville Estates 
Village District roads are the responsibility of the private owner of said 
driveway and not the responsibility of Waterville Estates Village District. 
WEVD will maintain the ditch-lines on either side of these culverts.   In the 
event that a driveway culvert is damaged or inadequate in function, for any 
reason, WEVD reserves the right to demand rectification of said inadequacy. 
WEVD also reserves the right to rectify said inadequacy by whatever means 
necessary including removal and replacement of culvert, at the expense of the 
owner of the driveway.   WEVD is not responsible for resurfacing of 
driveways in which culverts are deemed inadequate and needing replacement.

   


